

The Corinthian Plan 718 North Main St. Newton KS 67114

Toll-free: 1-866-866-2872, ext. 34255 Email: DuncanS@MennoniteUSA.org

May 2018

Dear Corinthian Plan Participants,

In March, we informed you that the Internal Revenue Service was lowering the 2018 contribution maximum to \$6,850 for health savings accounts (HSAs) held by your pastors and staff.

Based on feedback about this change, the IRS last week reversed itself and changed the contribution maximum back to \$6,900, the 2018 level before their March announcement.

If your pastors or staff requested a \$50 distribution from their HSA in response to the earlier IRS announcement, please ask them to contact Everence staff to review their options.

Or, if there are questions about this change, Everence staff are available to help by phone or email:

(800) 348-7468

Denise Henke, ext. 3364, denise.henke@everence.com

Barb Jones, ext. 3543, <a href="mailto:barb.jones@everence.com">barb.jones@everence.com</a>

Find the updated forms and documents on our website: www.mennoniteusa.org/tcp.

Sincerely,

**Duncan Smith** 

Director, The Corinthian Plan